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“The COVID-19 Pandemic has stolen my last semester as a student at CAU. The many 
activities and events that seniors get to enjoy, including graduation, for the time being, we 
cannot enjoy. Spending time with friends, seeing professors, and just being on the AUC campus 
are all things I would have liked to really embrace during the last few months of a school that I 
have been at for four years. On top of that, I just joined the Alpha Pi Chapter of Alpha Kappa 
Alpha Sorority, Incorporated and the one and only semester that I would have been able to host 
events and perform with my chapter so that has been taken away from me as well. The amount 
of things that COVID-19 has ruined is endless.” 


